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Year 5/6 Elliot Roary

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter!
* Please remember to join us at Woodley Precinct on Saturday to sing some
Christmas songs before the Christmas tree lights are switched on.  We will be singing
at 3.30pm for about 10 minutes.  Thank you to those who have said you will be there.  
* Huge congratulations to Mrs Nichol who had her baby boy on Tuesday 26th
November.  He is called Rory George and I’m sure you’ll agree he’s absolutely
beautiful.
* From Monday the large yellow barrier at the front of school will be closed from
8.50am.  This is to ensure the safety of our families.
* We have made a decision to allow flavoured water in school for the children to
access during the day.  We will be keeping our rule of no juice in line with NHS advice.
If children come in with juice this will be switched for water. We hope this makes it
easier for your child to access fluids across the day.
* Friday treats - please can we ask that these are just a bag of crisps or a SMALL bag
of sweets.  The size of the some of the sweets bags coming in is HUGE!
Have the most wonderful weekend.  Mrs Emma Harding

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

30.11.24: Woodley lights switch on 3.30pm
03.12.24: International Day of Disabilities
12.12.24: Christmas jumper day
12.12.24: EYFS/KS1 Christmas Show
13.12.24: School Disco
WB 16.12.24: Class Christmas parties &
Christmas Dinner this week
20.12.24: Carol Service in church

1. School Highlights: 29th November 2024

4.stars of the fortnight

Nursery: 87.2%    Reception: 93.3%
Year 1: 94.3%        Year 2: 94.9% 
Year 3: 93.3%        Year 4/5: 95.8% 
Year 5/6: 93.8%  


